
Meeting of the Montgomery Recreation Board

Minutes for October 5, 2020


The meeting was called to order at 5:35.


Present: Peg Doheny, Marsha Phillips, Corbin Erwin, Brendan O’Shea, Lisa Perry

Guest: Nate Osowiecki


The minutes of the last meeting were reviewed and accepted.


River Walk:  Work on the ball field base paths will be completed in the Spring. Also may have to 
plant more grass seed as some areas didn’t come in well due to the drought.


Maintenance & Grounds:  Looked at the shed and main building and discussed a few possible 
repairs including windows.  Nate presented a plan to add some skateboard features near the 
basketball court.  He will look into the property line in that area and the idea will be discussed 
further at a later date. 


Fall events:  We will explore the feasibility of a Pumpkin Lighting event near Halloween and 
whether this could be done within the Covid guidelines.  Perhaps this could be done as a joint 
project with the MCA? Journey and Lisa will look into this further.


 


The meeting was adjourned at 6:40.


Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry


